
 
 

Barrhill Community Interest Company - Meeting 

May 2025 

Barrhill Memorial Hall 7.00pm 

Meeting Summary 

https://www.bcic.org.uk/ 

 

Directors of the Barrhill Community Interest Company met twice in May to consider 

applications and fund governance matters. 

 

It was confirmed to the board that Alex Callf has resigned from the board. The board 

recognised Alex’s contributions over his time on the board and wishes him well for his 

move abroad.   

 

Directors allocated funds to Barrhill Development Trust to enable playpark repairs to take 

place, following the recent vandalism at the park.  

 

Directors also considered issues related to fund management, including financial 

monitoring. 

 

Directors also discussed the upcoming AGM. At the AGM, directors will update members 

on their meetings with potential investment managers. BCIC wishes to manage the funds it 

holds as effectively as possible. However, it was noted that funds may be required for the 

“Net Zero Village” project which is still at an early stage of development.  
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See https://www.bcic.org.uk/ for information on how to apply for 
grants or email enquiries@bcic.org.uk 
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